
ABOUT THE PROGRAMME

CONDITIONS

GUIDELINES

Gastronomic Forum Barcelona will once again bring together the top professionals in the
restaurant and foodservice industry, offering students a unique opportunity to learn and
expand their knowledge in the sector.

As in previous editions, Gastronomic Forum Barcelona welcomes students from educational
institutions related to gastronomy, food, and foodservice for the restaurant industry.

The educational institution must offer studies related to the agri-food and hospitality
sectors.

Students must be of legal age and always be accompanied by a tutor (minimum 1,
maximum 3).

A maximum of 100 students per school group is allowed.

Student participation in at least two of the activities offered at the fair is mandatory.

It is mandatory for students to be accompanied by at least one coordinator.

No changes will be allowed regarding names or the number of attendees.

The coordinator must ensure that each student has their pass printed or in digital
format (via the app) to access with the entire group from 11:00 h.

ID cards for each attendee may be required to verify identity and legal age.

Once the pass is validated upon entry, re-entry will not be allowed, as the system will
deny access. Exit from the venue must be for the completion of the visit.



REGISTRATION PROCESS

Alimentaria Exhibitions reserves the right of admission, to limit the number
of students per group/school, and to cancel incomplete registrations.

The organization reserves the right to set a maximum number of daily
school visits to ensure professional attendance at the fair.

Please review the fair regulations on the official fair’s website.

The coordinator of the group should ensure a proper conduct for a professional
salon. For that reason, shall cooperate with the organization to avoid inappropriate
behaviors that affect the correct development of the visit. 

Students should stay with groups of no more than 4 people during their visit.

Exhibitors may do tastings at their stand with promotional purposes to the
professionals of the sector. We recommend enjoy the tastings making a moderate
use according to the demand of the attendees and visitors of the event.

Before the visit, the school should discuss the activity program together to identify
those activities that may be of greatest interest and pedagogical value for the
school year and indicate them to the organization in the provided document.

School groups that fail to comply with any of the above points or do not show appropriate
behavior will be warned to leave the venue.


